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Senate Republican Leader Statement on Revenue Forecast  

Salem, ORE. – Today, Senate Republican Leader Fred Girod (R-Lyons) issued a 

statement following the revenue forecast: 

“Economists project the average income has dropped for households across Oregon. We 

would get a better outcome if we protected seniors and the vulnerable and opened the 

state, so the average family is able to thrive. For example, if schools reopen for all 

children, parents can re-enter the workforce, which boosts the economy.”  
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